
             

             

   

 

 

        

 

 

 

 

 

 

        December 22, 2017 

 

Dear Ms. Sassower: 

 

Your correspondence dated December 18, 2017, headed, “Follow-Up: Foil Response – 

Legislative Commission on Government Administration” was received on that date.  

 

The Speaker of the Assembly, Carl Heastie, appointed Assemblymember Thomas Abinanti to the 

Legislative Commission on Government Administration on January 3, 2017, and made him chair 

at that time. 

 

If you have any questions or if I can be of any further assistance, please let me know.  

 

        Sincerely, 

        Robin L. Marilla 

 

         

    

 

 

 

Public Information Office 
Robin Marilla 

Records Access Officer 
 

THE ASSEMBLY 

STATE OF NEW YORK 

ALBANY 
 
 
 
 

Room 202 
Legislative Office 

Building 
Albany, New York 12248 

(518) 455-4218 


